
Stallholder offer 

To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, Bristol Cathedral and partners are coming together to 

host a Big Jubilee Lunch on College Green, Sunday 5 June 2022. We’re hoping for a festival feel with 

live music, DJ sets, food, games, and naturally lots of bunting. The music will vary throughout the day 

and is being programmed by St George’s Bristol to reflect the diverse nature of our city.  

There’s no charge for the public to join in, but we’ll be collecting donations on the day for XYZ and 

ZYX. It’s our hope that we’ll be able to provide a free lunch for all attendees, but are waiting to hear 

back about some funding before we commit to this. 

We also have space allocated to showcase the work of other good causes across the city. We 

envisage this being a 4x4m pitch on College Green per organisation. It will (hopefully) be hot and 

sunny so we suggest stall holders bring a gazebo, but it’s up organisations to decide what they do. 

Ideally each stall holder will provide something for visitors to do and we’re open to suggestions on 

what this might be, but for inspiration: 

- Bristol Cathedral will be helping people make a royal flotilla and giving away wildflower 

seeds for people to plant at home 

- Bristol Library are running a crown making activity 

- Young Bristol have lawn games and badge making 

This is a great opportunity to engage with potentially thousands of visitors throughout the day. This 

is an awareness raising event rather than a fundraiser, but you are welcome to charge a small fee for 

your activity or have collections tins on your stand if you wish. 

If you would like to take part, please register your interest by emailing @bristolcathedral.co.uk. We 

look forward to hearing from you.  


